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                      October 26, 2023 
 

Community Announcement 
 
 
The nominating committee of the Friends of the Manchester Library, 
consisting of Ray Pardo (Director #1), Penny Johnson (Director #2), 
and Barbara Peterson (Director #3) has met to propose a slate of 
officers for election to one year terms (except as noted).  Any other 
group of three individuals may propose an alternate slate of officers.  
The election will be held at the next meeting of the Friends of the 
Manchester Library on Wednesday December 6th at 7:00 PM in the 
Library meeting room. 
 
The candidates proposed are as follows: 
 
President:            Chuck Williams 
Vice-President:  Dave Denniston 
Secretary:            John Winslow 
Treasurer:            Theresa McBride 
Director #1:          Dennis O’Connell (three year term 2024-2026) 
 
If you have any questions about the “Friends” or related issues, please 
contact our Secretary, John Winslow, or any of the other officers.  
Meetings of the “Friends” are held on the fourth Wednesday of the 
months January – October, and the 1st Wednesday in December at the 
Library and new members are always welcomed!!!! 
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Cc:   John Winslow, Secretary.    johnwinslo@aol.com  & other FOML Officers 
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Mission:        
To encourage 

lifelong 
learning in the 
Manchester 
area.  We do 

this by 
providing and 
operating a 

library building, 
supporting 

library 
programs, and 

offering a 
community 
gathering 

place. 
 


